
 

 

 

 

 

 

PAID THROUGH 

January 2022 

Olakunle Awe 

Brent Cavanaugh 

Richard Cocuzza 

Ryan Conley 

Dan Craig 

Kevin Dicus 

Mark Fleming 

Edward Gren 

Thomas Heffner 

Brandon Hodge 

Danny Keen 

Kenneth Long 

Grant McMichael 

Adam Murray 

Aaron Newland 

David Now 

Lester Ricks 

Coy Stauffer 

Samantha Swaney 

Paul Taylor 

Nathaniel White 

Anthony Willis 
 

PAID THROUGH 

December 2021 

Tyler Baxter 

Ryan Bickle 

J Boedicker 

Joseph Brown 

Mark Carey 

Matthew Coil 

Travis Davidson 

Caleb Elkins 

Richard Evans 

Cody Evans 

David Hays 

Eric Hershey 

Michael Hickenbottom 

Scott Hochstetler 

Todd Hoersten 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PAID THROUGH 

December 2021 (con’t) 

Justin Holt 

Austin Hoyt 

Gail Jackson 

Michael Johnson 

Darren Krock 

Timothy Layman 

John McPheron 

Jason Miller 

Paul Sexton 

Josh Sherrick 

Mason Shoemaker 

Derek Sterling 

Aric Stover 

Travis Teets 

Michael White  
 

PAID THROUGH 

November 2021 

Devin Casemier 

David Roberts 

Tyler Steward 
 

PAID THROUGH 

October 2021 
___________________________________________________

______ 

PAID THROUGH 

September 2021 

Cameron Wireman 

Aaron Quinton 
 

PAID THROUGH 

August 2021 

Matthew Boedicker 

Jacob Otto 

Douglas Tascoff 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Training Director’s Report 
 

 

In keeping with the new Federal “Green Energy” plans, we will 

be offering aa new Electrical Vehicle Infrastructure Training 

Program. The Online Class will take approximately 18-20 

hours to complete and must be completed within 60 days of 

signing up. You will need to sit for a proctored exam at the 

Training Center once completed to get your certification and 

your Participation Award of $750.00. This training could lead 

to a lot of work in the future. I encourage everyone to take 

it! 
 

Drug Free Workplace Training will be offered again March 

16th.. Remember… this class is REQUIRED, and this is the last 

class for the year. See the last page for details. 
 

Again, if you have any suggestions for classes, please let me 

know. 

           The Ole’ Guys                

 

 

 
The Retirees Club met again in February and discussed 

just how fed up we were with winter. We talked about 

how snow and cold didn't bother us much when we 

were working but is a miserable problem when we 

retire.  

When there is no grass to mow, no golf to play, no 

garden to weed and no baseball to watch, about all that 

remains is shoveling snow and trying to stay warm. 

I encourage all of you to try attend our March 9th,        

2 PM meeting. Come to share a story or two and 

remember some of the fellows or gals that you worked 

with. You may even be reminded of an old friend you 

might call or visit. 

Remember, coffee and cookies are on the house, 

thanks to the local. 

 

If you want to know how old you really feel, stop 

drinking coffee and taking ibuprofen...and then wait. 

 

In Solidarity, 
 

Florian Smith 

 

A John Hancock rep is 

coming to see YOU! 
 

 

March 23, 2022 
  

     Call now to schedule your one-on-

one meeting with a John Hancock 

specialist. 

   Time slots available:  

3:00pm-6:00pm 
  

     Want to learn more about investing? 
  

 Attend Investing 101— 6:30pm  
  

March 23rd at the JATC Training Center 


